
Living together in God’s amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

November 19, 2017 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

 

 

Save the Date Announcements 

Retrieving Freedom  
 

It is for freedom that Christ has set us freeé 

(Galatians 5:1)  

Serve 

Kits and Quilts will meet Monday, November 20, 

from 9:00 a.m. to noon, and on Tuesday, November 

21, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  On Tuesday, please 

bring a salad to share for lunch. 

November Needs:  Thank you for delivering your  

generous donations to the Reception Desk: 

* For November, the Nazareth Food and Essentials 

Pantry is seeking donations of toilet tissue. 

* For November, the Blessed Beginnings Learning 

Center is seeking donations of “Boogie Wipes”, 

“Free and Clear” laundry soap and dryer sheets. 

Discipleship U:  If you would like to facilitate a 

Bible Study/Fellowship Group and/or have your 

current group listed in the Winter 2018 Discipleship 

U brochure, please call Jenny at 319-266-7589 no 

later than Wednesday, November 22. 

2018 Daily Texts have arrived!  Please pick up 

your order at the Welcome Desk today.  Payment 

of $7 each is due at the time of pick up. 

2018 Offering Envelopes are now available to be 

picked up from the tables in the education hallway  

Please email lori.haag@naz.org with questions. 

Pledge Cards: If you have not yet had the 

opportunity to submit your pledge card and/or the 

Naz Next Steps Serve form, you may do so by 

bringing them to the Welcome Desk, by placing 

them into the offering plate on Sunday morning, by 

dropping them off in the church office, or by mailing 

them to the church office.  Both forms may also be 

completed online at www.naz.org. 

Job Openings:  Go to www.naz.org/careers.html 

to learn more about these part-time job openings: 

* Children’s Ministry Volunteer Coordinator  

* Family Coordinator 

* KidzWOW (Worship on Wednesday) Coordinator  

* Christian Crusaders Development Associate 

Thank you to Barb, Peg, and the Nazareth 

facilities team for all your help with our birthday 

celebration.  And, thank you to all who shared in 

the special day!               ~Gene Holmes and family 

Local Missions Christmas Outreach:  All are invited 

to lead beyond our walls this Christmas by: 

* Providing Christmas gifts to children of incarcerated 

parents in the Cedar Valley through Angel Tree 

* Adopting a family from Highland Elementary School 

(our Partner in Education) and other local schools by 

purchasing new school uniforms, personal care and 

household items, and a family game. 

* Packing and delivering Salvation Army Christmas 

food boxes for our neighbors in need December 8-9. 

Sign up and find more details at the tables in 

Fellowship Hall or at the Naz Next Steps area today. 

Mark your calendars and be invitational as we head 

into the Christmas season: 

* The NazHouse Open House will be held at 1217 

Western Avenue in Waterloo on Tuesday, 

December 5, from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., with the 

Home Dedication at 4:00 p.m. 

* Christmas BASIC will be held at Nazareth on 

Thursday, December 7, at 7:00 p.m., with a soup 

supper open to all beginning at 6:00. 

* The Christmas Eve ñEve: Worship Service will be 

held on Saturday, December 23, at 7:00 p.m. 

* Christmas Eve Worship Services will be held on 

Sunday, December 24, at 3:00 p.m., 4:30 p.m., 6:00 

p.m. and 10:00 p.m.  Please note that there will be 

no morning worship services that day. 

Go to www.naz.org or follow Nazareth on Facebook 

to stay connected and get more information. 



The harvest display at the pulpit is in gratitude to 

God for His bountiful blessings from Kim and Deb 

Christopher,   Rogers Market, and Heartland Farms. 

The flowers at the piano are in memory of Roger 

Lohman from Evelyn and family. 

The flowers at the altar are from Dorothy Haugebak 

in memory of Marv and Mike. 

Hospitalized (as of November 15):  Maxine Bright 

Our deepest sympathy to the family and friends of 

Albert Roberts as they grieve his death. 

Blood Pressure Checks will be offered in Fellowship 

Hall in between the worship services today and every 

third Sunday of the month. 

Sundays with Student Ministry will be held outside 

of the Larsen Chapel this morning from 10:00-10:45.  

All high school and college students are welcome! 

November 19, 2017 About ñMaxò 

Sermon  - Retrieving Freedom 

      - Pastor Dennis Hanson 

Today’s Texts - Galatians 5:1; 13-15 and John 8:31-36 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Presto from Sonata in c minor (Pescetti) 

Gathering Hymn - This is My Fatherôs World 

Special Music - Here I Am, Lord (arr. Young) 

Children’s Dismissal - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Offering - Gratitude (Nordeman) 

 - Sara Bey, solo 

Sending Hymn - Praise and Thanksgiving - #409 (green) 

Postlude - For the Beauty of the Earth (arr. Wold) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Burning in My Soul 

  - Good Good Father 

Offering - Gratitude 

Closing Worship - I Am Set Free 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Chris Fenton, Worship/Technology Coordinator (9:00 and 10:45) 

Enrique Ochoa, Worship Leader (10:45) 

David Spake, Reader (9:00) 

Steve Hartman, Reader (10:45) 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to stop 

by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Jamaica Irrigation Project Update Today at Nazareth 

The Wiggle Room, in Room 151 just outside 

the  Worship Center, is available each Sunday 

for parents with little ones who would like to use 

it.  In The Wiggle Room, there will be a live 

stream of both worship services, and toys and 

books for little ones to enjoy.  

The Naz Nursery is also open at each service 

for infants to three-year-olds, and is located 

near the Family Life Center gym.  

KidzRock (for Pre-K to 6th Graders) meets  

from 9:30-10:30 a.m. this morning. Children 

who go to KidzRock and are attending the 9:00 

service with their families will be dismissed from 

the service following the Children's Sermon to 

meet their leaders in Fellowship Hall.  Please 

use the check-in stations in  Fellowship Hall or 

near Door #6 prior to the worship service.  

Parents should pick up their children in their 

classrooms at 10:30 a.m.  

Confirmation (for 7th-9th Graders) meets 

from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. this morning.  To learn 

more, email Lori Haag at lori.haag@naz.org. 

Next Sunday:  There will be no KidzRock and 

Confirmation on Sunday, November 26, due to 

Thanksgiving. 

This Wednesday:  KidzWOW and JUMP56 

have concluded for 2017 and will resume in 

January.  There will be NO Family Meal, 

CHAOS or BIGhouse this Wednesday, 

November 22, due to Thanksgiving. 

BASIC will not meet this Thursday, November 

23, but will meet on Thursday, November 30. 

Children and Student Ministries 

Thanksgiving 

All are welcome to attend our annual Thanksgiving 

Eve Worship Service this Wednesday, November 22, 

at 6:00 p.m.  Childcare is available during the service.  

An offering will be taken with half of the proceeds 

going to ELCA World Hunger and the other half going 

to the Nazareth Food and Essentials Pantry.  After 

the service, STAY for some delicious pie and a time 

of connecting with old friends and meeting new ones 

during the Pie Social! 

Pies Needed:  We are seeking donations of pies for 

the Boys and Girls Club and for our Thanksgiving Eve 

Pie Social.  Please sign up and find more information 

at the Naz Next Steps area in Fellowship Hall today. 

Thank you to all who have so 

generously contributed toward 

helping farmers in Jamaica 

through the purchase and 

installation of these life-

changing irrigation systems!  

For more information about how 

you can help, please contact 

Hank Wellnitz at 319-961-2288. 

Nazareth Advent 

Devotionals 

...with testimonies and 
stories from those in 
our Nazareth 

community...are now 
for sale for $5 each at 
Naz Next Steps! 

Meet Max, an LSI  (Lutheran 

Services in Iowa) Therapy Dog, 

whose training has been funded for 

by Nazareth.  Saleena, Max’s 

trainer, sees great value in 

incorporating Max into sessions, 

and she finds his 

presence to be  

empowering to 

the children by  

encouraging them 

to be more open.  

Max is a friendly  

2 1/2 year old 

yellow Laborador Retriever from 

Retrieving Freedom, Inc.  His job  

has included doing work with 

Veterans and participating in 

Bremwood’s summer Retrieving 

Freedom therapy group.  Max 

continues to help the children at 

LSI by providing emotional support 

in therapy sessions and by helping 

the children learn and practice 

communication skills.  Call Pastor 

Denny at 266-7589 to learn more 

about our partnership. 


